
2024/4109/L   2024/4078/P - 20 A Montague Street:  No Comment 
 
Dear Lauren, 
 
When the BCAAC first checked this application about a month and a half ago there were no 
documents on file and this should be brought to your attention. Checking now the plans are 
on file and the application has been Granted. The BCAAC wish to put on file that it has no 
objection to the plans to build a greenhouse.   
 
Marianne Jacobs-Lim 
On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC 
 


